
KNOWSLEY CENTRAL 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

FRIENDSHIP AWARD 

The pupils and staff are           

identifying acts of         

kindness  throughout the 

school. Our award      

winners this week are: 

Blossom:   Jack 

Apple:           Bailey 

Juniper:    Layton 

Maple:          Ben     

Willow:      Max 

Holly:            Evie 

Chestnut:   Harrison 

Mulberry:    Isaac 

Redwood:  Jamie 

Rowan :       Anthony              

Cherry:      Nailah 

Our celebrations this week: Friday 24th November 2023 

• Well done to Class Cherry and Apple for achieving 100% attendance this week! 
 

• This week in Class Apple we have been continuing to learn about         
celebrations. Our  focus has been birthdays, we have really enjoyed    
playing with balloons and making and eating cakes. We also celebrated 
Bailey’s birthday with a party in class. 

• Class Mulberry have been enjoying our ‘Celebrations’ topic. This week we’ve been learning about weddings. 

The children loved the stories ‘Scarecrows Wedding’ by J.Donaldson and ‘Maisy Goes to a Wedding’ by 

L.Cousins. We’ve been learning about wedding traditions and explored wedding props. 

• Last night seven of our children performed at the Knowsley Business Awards. The children were amazing and were 

a  credit to the school and their mums and dads. A big thank you to our parents for bringing the children and to Kim 

and   Fraser for teaching them such incredible dances. A fantastic £17,500 was raised on the evening and as one of 

the  beneficiaries of the Knowsley Mayoral Fund this year we will be able to use some of this money to fund new 

equipment in school. Our Knowsley Central Primary stars shone brightly last night!! 



CLASS OF THE WEEK  
CHESTNUT 

 

 

 
 

This week class Chestnut have been focussing on lots of different things in class. In Maths we 
have been studying 2D shapes. In science we have been looking at materials and their      
properties. In English we have been reading the 'The scarecrows wedding'. We have enjoyed 
lots of different activities including practical tasks which have made our learning really fun.  

 



PARENT INFORMATION  

This Weeks  

Attendance  

 % 

Blossom 92.0 

Apple 100.0 

Maple 94.0 

Juniper 96.0 

Willow 97.0 

Holly 92.0 

Chestnut 94.0 

Mulberry 99.0 

Redwood 92.2 

Rowan 97.0 

Cherry 100.0 

Whole School 94.8 

Holiday Dates 23/24 Date School Closes Date School re-opens 

   

October half term: Friday 27th October 2023 Monday 6th November 2023 

INSET DAY School Closed Friday 17th Nov Monday 20th November 2023 

Christmas holidays Wednesday 20th December 2023 Monday 8th January 2024 

February half term: Friday 9th February 2024 Monday 19th February 2024 

Easter holiday: Thursday 28th March 2024 Thursday 11th April 2024 

May half term holiday: Friday 17th May 2024 Monday 3rd June 2024 

Break up for Summer  Wednesday 24th July 2024  

Please can we remind parents and carers of the importance of ensuring that your child is in 
school for the whole day. If your child needs to be collected early please can you contact the 
School Office beforehand.   

Important Notice: Attendance & Punctuality—Attendance is key to your child’s              

education. 

School will not authorise holidays in term time for any pupils. If your child will be absent from 

school it is important that you contact the school via telephone or the School App as soon as       

possible to report your child’s absence. Please also supply any appointment letters or cards. 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Christmas Fayre       —  Friday 8th December 1.15-2.30pm 

Christmas Jumper day —  Tuesday 12th December 

Christmas Dinner Day  —  Tuesday 12th December  

Christmas Party Day    —  Tuesday 19th December  

School Council 

Two of our school council members went to  
Millstead School to take part in a meeting with 
other school council members from different 
schools! They came back with lots of ideas and 
made some new friends. 

SCHOOL BARBER 

The barber will be in school on Wednesday 29th November. 

If you would like your child to have their hair cut please can 

you let Vicky know via the school office. Haircuts are £5 

each. 


